We hope your kind attention to the above, and expect many and excellent candidates

would be recommended to us in due time, 1.e., by November 15, 2008.

We would highly appreciate your cooperation and support for the activities of INPEX

Scholarship Foundation.

Sincerely vours,

Y it

ko Sakurai,
Managing Director,
INPEX Scholarship Foundation



